
 

 

Director’s Monthly Report 

April 23 to May 18, 2018 

 

Following are highlights for the period of April 23 to May 18, 2018 

 

April 24 

 Along with Senior staff and TCDSB Business Leaders attended the 

Leadership Strategy Event at Montecassio Event Centre 

 

April 25 

 Attended the NCC Steering Committee Meeting at the CEC 

 

 Attended an evening Parenting Workshop at James Cardinal McGuigan 

Secondary School 

 

April 26 

 Visited the Principals Retreat for Areas 7 & 8 

 

April 27 

 Along with the Chair and Trustees attended the OCSTA AGM and 

Conference in Kitchener 

 

April 28 

 Attended mass and delivered greetings at D’Arcy McGee’s 50th School 

Anniversary  

 

 Along with the Chair attended the Project 5 Fundraiser for Attawapiskat at 

Alliance Banquet Hall 

 

 

 



April 30 

 Met with our Student Trustees to discuss their research project on Student 

Engagement 

 

May 1 

 Attended the Secondary Schools Department Heads Conference at 

Montecassino Event Centre  

 

May 3 

 Visited the Principal Retreat for Areas 1 & 2  

 

 Had the pleasure to attend a Multicultural Day Celebration at St. Nicholas 

Catholic School 

 

 Had the pleasure of meeting with the newly elected Student Trustee, Taylor  

Dallin, of Cardinal Carter Secondary School 

 

May 4 

 

 Along with the Chair had the pleasure of meeting the Portuguese Secretary 

of State, Luis Jose Carneiro, to celebrate International Day of Portuguese 

Language and Culture at St. Helen Catholic School 

 

May 5 

 Attended and delivered greetings at the CPIC OAPCE Parent Summit at the 

CEC 

 

May 7 

 Along with the Chair, Trustees and Senior Staff had the pleasure of 

celebrating Student Achievement at the Annual Awards Night at the CEC 

 

May 9 

 Along with the Chair attended and delivered greetings at the Year of School 

Celebration and Launch of the New Pastoral Plan at Montecassino Event 

Centre 

 



 

May 10 

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the Province Wide Mass for 

Catholic Education Week at the CEC  

 

 Attended the TCDSB Woodbine Festival of the Arts at Woodbine Centre 

 

May 11 

 Had the pleasure of attending the Spoken Word Presentation at St. Robert 

Elementary School 

 

 Attended the Annual Art Show at Mary Ward Secondary School 

 

May 12 

 Attended the Filipino Event at James Cardinal McGuigan Secondary School 

 

May 15 

 Delivered greetings at the Secondary School Vice Principal Association 

meeting at Fraser Norfinch  

 

May 16 

 Along with the Chair attended and delivered greetings at the Asian Canadian 

Heritage Month Mass and Expose at St. Joseph Morrow Park Secondary 

School 

 

May 17 

 Attended the Nigerian Family Orientation  


